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RE: EB-2007-0761 3" Generation IRM - EB-2008-0193

I am writing to advise the Board that Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) will not be able to file its 3"°

Generation IRM by the November 7, 2008 filing deadline. This is due to the delay and response
from the Board on our Motion to Review and Vary the Decision and Order.

On August 7, 2008, LUI filed a Motion to Review and Vary the Decision and Order of the
Board, dated July 17, 2008 (EB-2007-0761 Board File No. EB-2008-0277), pertaining to our
Cost of Service rate application. To date, LUI do not have any response from the Board
regarding this matter other than the acknowledgement letter dated August 13, 2008. We therefore
believe there should be no penalties or consequences resulting in LUIs 3" Generation IRM late
filing.

Manager Compliance and Finance

Cc: Bruce R. Craig - President (LUI)
Andrew Taylor Ogilvy Renault
Christie Clarke - Board Staff


